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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Rochester Square 2016/2808/P

From: Coral Temple  

Sent: 04 July 2016 17:39 

To: Hazelton, Laura 

Subject: Re: Rochester Square 2016/2808/P 

 

Dear Laura 

Having re-read the wording on the planning application, I am not comfortable with  it. I believe there is a good 

possibility that in the future the owners may use that application to get full planning permission. 

I trust that the application as it stands will be rejected. 

There has in fact been an article in the Camden New Journal about this to my surprise, so I am not the only 

person in the neighborhood who is very concerned. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Coral Temple 

 


